# CASTLE RIDGE

Volume 2, Issue 2

**Homeowners Association** 

April 2007

# Yearly Meeting Open to All Homeowners

Please come to have your voice heard and meet the new officers.

### When: Thursday, April 19-7:00 p.m.

Where: Quail Ridge Golf Course Clubhouse- 4055 Alturia Rd.

Please make plans to attend the yearly CRHA Board Meeting that is open to all members. At this meeting we will discuss plans for 2007 and introduce the new officers. You can attend to ask any questions or address any concerns to the Board. See you there!

## Neighborhood Garage Sale- April 28, 2007

To help with Spring Cleaning we are announcing a Neighborhood Garage sale on Saturday April 28th. We will be putting an ad in the Commercial Appeal. It should be a tremendous turn out. We are also working in conjunction with the Molsonwood Subdivision Sale on the same day. When you have 50 plus home in two adjoining Neighborhoods have a sale of this magnitude the buyers normally just cannot keep away. Please free to email me if you are planning on joining us so I boost the numbers in the newspaper. email: <a href="mailto:castleridge@bryankwatson.com">castleridge@bryankwatson.com</a>

### PRESIDENT-BRYAN WATSON-347-0323

Vice President-Brooks Evans- 373-4782

Secretary/Treasurer-Patti Joyner 382-8395

Board Members- Cheryl Evans- 373-4782

Steve Smyka- 380-4814

Mark Logan-381-5125

Morris Carraway-937-8066

# Become a Member of the CRHA Website

It is easy to set up and get information in a timely manner.

#### **Bryan Watson-President**

I encourage all home owners to ad your contact information on our website <a href="www.castleridgehoa.org">www.castleridgehoa.org</a>. We are trying to make this a common place where we all communicate and post about whatever comes to mind. A Community Calendar, Discussion Forums, Neighborhood Information, Community Pages and more are available for you to use. The site needs your input and help so please log on today.

#### Welcome Committee

We are looking for home owners that will prepare a welcome basket and welcome new neighbors after they move in. We are looking for up to 10 volunteers. Please email me at <a href="mailto:castleridge@bryankwatson.com">castleridge@bryankwatson.com</a> or call me at 347-0323 if you would like to be a volunteer.



#### Yard of the Month Contest

Beginning in May, there will be a yard of the month contest for Castle Ridge. So get out those weed-eaters and fertilizer and start winning! The winning home each month will get a sign to place in their yard for the month. The winners will be determined by the CRHA Board. (Board members are not eligible!)